
Opportunity 
to train in

OBSTETRICAL  
SURGICAL  SKILLS 

            with UBC 

The UBC Family Practice Enhanced 
Skills Program is pleased to o�er 2 
six-month residency positions in 
Obstetrical Surgical Skills at Surrey 
Memorial Hospital. 

This program has recently been 
approved as a Category 1 Enhanced 
Skills Program by the CFPC.

Successful graduates will be eligible 
for a Certificate of Added 
Competence in Obstetrical Surgical 
Skills. 

Enhanced Skills

To apply visit postgrad.familymed.ubc.ca/enhanced-skills-program/admissions/ and complete the online application form.
QUESTIONS? Contact the Enhanced Skills Coordinator,  Lindsay Gowland:  lindsay.gowland@familymed.ubc.ca | 604 822 0869
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